



MPS News

Welcome back to the second part of the Autumn term.

We have been so busy with our learning this week and enjoyed a range of enrichment activities which are so important for our pupils' personal development. Miss Cheyette has organised enrichment PE this half term and both classes have enjoyed learning Archery. Hive Class were treated to a fabulous Science workshop with a visiting scientist from Worksop College. Doctor Young shared his passion for Chemistry with some amazing experiments-the school was filled with the

sound of bangs and the pupils thoroughly enjoyed the excitement of it all!















Monday 8 November

Remembrance Day assembly with Ann Hickman



Tuesday 9 November

PE for Class 2 The Hive

Wednesday 10 November

Mattersey Munchkins Playgroup (2pm) Generation Pound After School Club (3.15-4.15pm)

Thursday 11 November

Remembrance Day Lunchtime Football Club with Kixx Whole school Kixx/PE in the afternoon

Friday 12 November

PE for Class 1 The Burrow Class 2 The Hive-Orienteering Course



Our Dojo Winners

Future Dates:

W/C 15 November: Anti bullying Week

Tuesday 16 November: Parents/Teacher Meetings (1pm to 6pm) Wednesday 17 November: Jingle Jog at Sherwood Pines (Y3/4)

Friday 19 November: Children in Need Day

Tuesday 23 November: Full Governing Body Meeting Wednesday 8 December: Nativity Performance PM Monday 13 December: Whole School Panto Trip 'Aladdin' Tuesday 14 December: Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day Thursday 16 December: Christmas Church Service

Friday 17 December: Break up for Christmas holiday—please note

school will close at 1pm today

Tuesday 4 January: Start of the Spring term

Friday 11 February: Break up for the February half term (1 week)

Monday 21 February: Inset Day

Friday 1 April: Break up for the Easter holiday

Don't forget to regularly check Class Dojo and our website calendar for updates and more detail of what is happening in our school.

After school club, Generation Pound started this week. Pupils were put through their paces with the pounding music and their sticks! Same time next Wednesday. Please feel free to send a healthy snack in for pupils to have in their break time.



Please don't forget to regularly check our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too!